CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
SHANGHAI

OVERSEAS VOTING

ADVISORY

The Office for Overseas Voting (OFOV) of the Commission
on Elections (COMELEC) informs the public that in view of
the implementation of Republic Act No. 1105, otherwise
known as “An Act of Establishing the Philippine
Identification System,” the printing of voter’s identification
card has been suspended.

For further inquiries, you may contact the Consulate at (+86)
6281-8391 with the website www.shanghaipcg.gov.ph or
the COMELEC at (+632) 522-2251 / (+632) 521-2952 with
the website www.comelec.gov.ph.

25 March 2019

Suite 301, Metrobank Plaza, No.1160 West Yan’'an Road, Changning District, Shanghai 200052 China
Tel: (+8621) 6281-8020; Fax: (+8621) 6281-8023
www.shanghaipcg.dfa.gov.ph; shanghai.pcg@dfa.gov.ph



